
IN THE MATTER of  

the Resource Management Act 1991  

AND  

IN THE MATTER of  

Hearing of submissions and 
further submissions on the 
Proposed Te Tai O Poutini Plan  

MINUTE 9 – S42A REPORT NOISE 
EXTENSION OF TIME 



  

1. The reporting officers for the Noise hearing topic have requested an extension to the 

time in which to provide the s42A planning report, due to illness.  This hearing is due to 

commence on 13th February 2024. The officers have requested that the report now be 

provided on 22nd December 2023.  

2. The extension of time is granted. 

3. As a result, submitters’ expert evidence is now due on 29th January 2024, and 

submitters’ legal submissions will now be due on 2nd February 2024.  

4. The final date for confirming attendance at the Noise hearing will remain 29th January 

2024, and the hearing commencement date is also unchanged, and remains scheduled 

for 13th February 2024. 

 

 

 
Dean Chrystal  

Independent Commissioner – Chair - on behalf of the Hearing Panel  

15 November 2023 

 


